

Holiday Travel

Starts with a smooth journey through Anchorage Airport

We hope these tips help make travel more relaxing and smoother as passengers transit the Anchorage Airport during the busy holiday season.

Making a pick up or dropping off?

- Meet your family or friends inside and help them with their bags. The first 30 minutes of short-term parking is FREE! Up to 1 hour is only \$3.00.
- Give your family and friends plenty of time to check in, and sit down for one more stress-free visit. Norton Sound, Pork and Pickle, Upper One, and Grizzly Wings are all located pre-security.
- If you prefer the grab and go. Help lessen the congestion—the cell phone lot is conveniently located just off of International Airport Road, by Lake Hood.

Going somewhere?

- Check your flights status before you head to the airport.
- Arrive at least two hours before your scheduled departure time.
- Long-term airport parking is available with on demand shuttle service. It's located just off International Airport Road, across from the cell phone lot. We'll drop you off at your airline ticket counter and pick you up when you return.
- If you are traveling with gifts, don't wrap them. The TSA may have to unwrap them if they are flagged. The TSA recommends gift boxes or gift bags.
- You can travel with food. Carry-on that smoked salmon, cookies or ham. Place
 the sealed package it in its own bin. However, if you can spill it, spread it, spray
 it, pump it or pour it, pack it in your checked bag.
- If your checked bag has straps (duffel bags, or backpacks), remove them or tape them up so they don't get caught on their trip on the conveyor belts.
- 3-1-1. Carry-on aerosols, gels, creams and pastes must be 3.4 oz (100ml) or less, and fit into one clear quart-sized resalable bag. Only one bag allowed per traveler.

• Make the most of your time in the security line—empty your pockets and put loose items into your carry-on bag. Have your ID and boarding pass ready. Have your electronics ready to place in their own bin.

For more travel tips visit TSA Travel Tips

The Ted Stevens Anchorage International Airport wishes everyone a safe and Happy Holiday Season!

###